


| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding
in-district hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. |
appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

ElizabetH Major

Elizabeth Ma&jor
Gulf Breeze, FL 32563
850.710.3601

Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's the only thing that ever
has.” — Margaret Mead




